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• Seasonal Labourers – Parks and Open Spaces

• Supervisor of Community Development

• Foreman – Parks and Open Spaces

Council Meetings

Career Opportunities

News You Can Use

For details or to apply, visit sprucegrove.org/Careers.

Regular Council meeting   
Monday, February 12, 2024
Spruce Grove City Council’s Regular Council meeting  
on Monday, Feb. 12 at 6 p.m. will be open to the public  
and live streamed at sprucegrove.org/Agenda. 
Members of the public may participate in the Public Input Session 
either in person or virtually. Virtual participation may be done  
by registering by email cityclerk@sprucegrove.org or by calling 
780-962-7615 before noon on Monday, Feb. 12, 2024. 
Alternately, residents can submit a statement or a question  
to be read on their behalf by emailing cityclerk@sprucegrove.org 
until the Public Input Session is complete.
City Council and Governance and Priorities Committee Meeting  
agendas and meeting minutes are available at sprucegrove.org/Agenda.

Talking Circle: Love
Wednesday, February 21 | 5:30 p.m.
Skydancer Indigenous Cultural Centre  
(99 Campsite Road, Spruce Grove)
More information: sprucegrove.org/FCSSPrograms.

Collaborative Communication
Having trouble Communicating with family, friends, or co-workers? 
Register for a two-part Collaborative Communication workshop.
February 22 and 29, 6-8:30 p.m.
Register at sprucegrove.org/CSDPrograms.

Events and Programs

Monthly organics collection  
February 12-16
Green organics carts will be collected 
from February 12-16 on your regular 
waste collection day. In the winter, 
green organics carts are collected 
during the second full week of the 
month. Use the City’s waste sorting  
app to subscribe for waste collection 
reminders and learn how you can 
reduce your food waste. Future  
collection dates and the Trim Your  
Trash app can be viewed at  
sprucegrove.org/Organics.

Stay off the ice!
Spruce Grove’s stormwater  
management facilities might look  
like ponds that are a great place  
to skate or walk; however, constant 
water flow causes the ice to be  
unstable and unpredictable.  
Stormwater facilities are not safe  
for people or pets and access is  
prohibited at all times. Learn more at  
sprucegrove.org/StormwaterSafety.

Tri Municipal Region Spring Info Night 
Learn about recreation, sport, culture, and wellness opportunities  
available this spring and summer. The Tri Municipal Region Spring  
Info Night is Feb. 22 at the Heritage Park Pavilion in Stony Plain.  
Details at sprucegrove.org/InfoNight.

Call for Artists
The City invites proposals from Indigenous artists or  
Indigenous-led artist teams for the creation of a new piece  
of public art to be installed at Jubilee Park in Spruce Grove.  
This three-dimensional piece can be brought to life in any scale, 
scope or medium, and should celebrate and recognize Indigenous 
culture, heritage, traditions, and ways of being. Proposals will  
be accepted until Friday, February 16, 2024. To learn more about 
the opportunity and download the application package, visit 
sprucegrove.org/PublicArt. 

Black History Month
February is Black History Month and  
you’re invited to learn and celebrate  
with two free events in Spruce Grove:

•  Drum Speak Workshop with  
Sangea Academy  
Feb. 10 at Horizon Stage.

•  Community Potluck with  
Grove Black Friends Society  
Feb. 25 at Spruce Grove  
Community Church.

Learn more at sprucegrove.org/CSDPrograms.

School Break Camp 
Unlock adventure and creativity  
at School Break Camp, March 25-28 
at the Border Paving Athletic Centre! 
This four-day camp for kids ages 6-12 
combines activities from our popular 
summer Art Explorer and Adventure 
camps, including art, gymnastics, a 
field trip and more! Camp runs 9 a.m. 
to 4 p.m. Register by March 21 at 
sprucegrove.org/SchoolBreakCamp.

sprucegrove.org/AOE

SUBMIT YOUR  
NOMINATION FOR THE  

2024 AWARD YEAR!
Recognize outstanding members of our community

Nominations must be received by April 30  
to be considered for this year’s awards.


